
 1ST ANNUAL TOWNSHIP WIDE YARD SALE 

SEPTEMBER 10TH AND 11TH  
 

 

 

The Batavia Township Board of Trustees are sponsoring their first annual Township 

wide yard sale later this summer. The event will be held rain or shine on Saturday, 

September 10th from 9am to 5pm and Sunday, September 11th from 12 noon to 5pm. 

In order for prospective buyers to find your location or items for sale we ask that you 

provide us with your address and a short list of items that you are selling. We will 

use this information to generate a map that can be downloaded from our website 

www.BataviaTownship.org and printed at your home or if you like stop by our office 

for a copy.  

 

Additionally a limited number of spaces will be available at our parking lot here at 

1535 Clough Pike for those who would like to reserve space and sell your items here.  

 

Our hope is that this information should enable you to navigate through the 

Township and find lots of bargains or sell your goods! 

 

Please contact the Township office at 513-732-3888 or via email at 

rparsons@bataviatownship.org with any questions or to register for this event.  

 

 

 

Happy Selling! 

    
 


